
We understand that people are worried about coronavirus
(COVID-19). If you have cancer, you might be worried about how
coronavirus affects you. This is an anxious time for people with
cancer and supporting you continues to be our priority.
 
We have a number of different services available to support you:
 

Our online community continues to provide invaluable
emotional and peer support
at community.macmillan.org.uk
 
 
Comprehensive cancer information and support,
including guidance on how coronavirus might affect
cancer care, is available on www.macmillan.org.uk 
 
 
Our Macmillan Support Line, which is free to call, is
open Mon-Sun 9am to 5pm on 0808 808 00 00.

Macmillan Cancer Support, registered charity in England and Wales (261017), Scotland (SC039907) and the Isle of Man (604). Also operating in Northern Ireland.


